Youngsters crammed lots of cruisers



Caledon OPP?officers spent several days leading up to the holidays visiting local schools so students could cram cruisers with contributions to the Caledon Community Services Santa Fund. The effort collected 6,650 pounds of canned goods, toiletries and more than \$1,000 worth of toys. Sergeant Mike Mobbs was supervising the cramming of this cruiser at SouthFields Village Public School.



Constables Kevin Johnston and Brenda Evans, Sergeant Marcus Sanders, teacher Jennifer Caruk, Principal Andrew Greenhow and Constable Greg Page helped these students at Ellwood Memorial Public School. Photos by Bill Rea